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HOLIDAY CLUB 

The holiday club will be running for the first two weeks of the holiday.  If you would like your child to 

attend please contact the office asap as places are filling up.  The club runs from 9.00am to 3pm. 

Message for Mrs Buckley/Mr Bhatti……… 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   

 

 

CONCERTS 

The Year 2 and 6 concerts will take place on the following dates : 

2 Blue and ½ 2 Red – Tuesday 9th July at 2.30 and 6.00 

2 Green and ½ 2 Red Wednesday 10th July at 2.30 and 6.00 

Year 6 – Thursday 11th July 2.30 and 6.00 

 

OUTSTANDING MONIES 

Can you please ensure all monies are paid before the last week?  Outstanding debts may be passed to the 

local authority and could incur extra costs.  Families who haven’t cleared debts may be unable to use 

services next year. 

 

    SUMMER HOLIDAY  

Remember school closes for the summer holiday on Friday 19th July at 1.00pm.  There will be no after school 

club on this day. 

School will re-open on Wednesday 4th September. 

TRANSITION DAY 

The children will find out who their new teacher is 

next year on Wednesday 3rd July.  Teachers will 

meet new classes and get to spend some time with 

them in readiness for September. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

After a few problems last week with some of our junior children can we please remind you once again that 

children should be at least 13 years of age to access social media such as Facebook, Snapchat, Instagram, 

etc.  Allowing your children access before they are 13 can and usually does cause problems. 

CLASS PHOTOS 

Please return any outstanding orders by the end of 

this week to ensure you receive your photos 

before we break up. 

 

APP 

Please remember a copy of our letters are sent to 

the app for you to look at.  This ensures you are 

well informed even if your child misplaces any 

letters on their way home.  Download the school 

jotter app from the app store and then look for our 

school logo under the schools called Yew Tree.  If 

you are having any problems please come in and ask. 

KEEPING YOU INFORMED 

We are hoping to launch Facebook, twitter, and 

Instagram accounts for the school from 

September.  These platforms will help us to keep 

you up to date with your child’s learning and 

experiences at school.  We will send you more 

information in September. 


